
 

 

SCE Credit Union  •  PO Box 8017  •  El Monte CA 91734  •  800.866.6474  •  scefcu.org 

June 12, 2024 

 

RE: Name Change 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 

This letter is a formal notification that SCE Federal Credit Union will legally change its name to Rize 
Federal Credit Union, effective June 17, 2024. This change reflects our ongoing commitment to the 
communities we serve and our members’ financial needs, and we believe will allow us to further amplify 
our impact. 

Our tax ID number, routing number, and member account numbers will remain unchanged. This change 
does not affect the terms and conditions of any account with us, including ownership or beneficiary 
structure. You are welcome to place a copy of this correspondence with your trust documentation or 
other paperwork for convenient reference. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the Credit Union directly 
at 800.866.6474. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jennifer Oliver 
President/CEO 




